Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: 12 NCAC 10B .1302

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.

From: Jones, Sirena <Scjones@ncdoj.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 9:43 AM

To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Bowman, Melissa M <mbowman@ncdoj.gov>
Subject: RE: [External] RE: 12 NCAC 10B .1302

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Good morning.
| am requesting to withdraw the rule.
Thanks

Sirena

From: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 8:36 AM

To: Jones, Sirena <Scjones@ncdoj.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Bowman, Melissa <mbowman@NCDOJ.GOV>
Subject: RE: [External] RE: 12 NCAC 10B .1302

Thank you for your email.

It is unclear to me whether you are requesting a 70-day extension or withdrawing the rule. A 70-day extension
maintains the status quo until the February meeting. A withdrawal would mean the commission would start the rule-
making process over.

Please advise.
Thank you.

William W. Peaslee

Rules Review Commission Counsel / Legislative Liaison
Office of Administrative Hearings

1711 New Hope Church Road

Raleigh NC, 27609

(984) 236-1939

Bill.Peaslee@oah.nc.gov




Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



